From: Kathy Kinsella

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 7:17 PM **To:** Council Agenda < councilagenda@london.ca >

Cc: Trosow, Sam < strosow@london.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Housing Proposal in Neighbourhood Connecter Streets

I have concerns with the proposal in light of already problematic issues that are not being handled / addressed now by Council.

Should the proposal be approved please ensure that there are enough parking spaces provided for each Unit, anticipating multiple drivers/ vehicles.

Anticipating this will NOT be considered, please address the disappointing Parking Enforcement services we now have.

There is apparantly an ALL DAY parking option in my neighbourhood, which is very disappointing. And a significant loss in dollars to the city coffers!

And if there is to bring an increase in students in the area, please also consider an increase in funding resources to handle the noise complaints.

Please feel free to use this letter in the Agenda.

Thanks
Kathy Kinsella